
 

 
 

ATTENTION 

 
 

The City of Wrangell is requesting all visitors and residents who 
have traveled outside of the State Alaska to self quarantine  

for 14 days. 

 

For more information on self quarantine guidelines and  

COVID-19 issues please visit www.coronavirus.alaska.gov 

 

- The City and Borough of Wrangell              
                                                                                   


